
  
 

 
 
22 April 2014  
 

 
Rhys Tait 
c/o fyi-request-1575-98ef37e2@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 
 
Dear Rhys Tait 
 
 
Re: Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request for information # 446 
 
Thank you for your request for information received by email on 4 April 2014. The 
information you requested was specifically for: 
 

I request all information on any complaint made to Public Health South about 
the sale or supply of alcohol from the Alexandra Four Square in the past 10 
years.  
  
Please see below the response to your question: 
 
Public Health South has not received any complaints about the sale or supply of 
alcohol from the Alexandra Four Square in the past 10 years. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Lexie O’Shea 
Executive Director of Patient Services  

 Southern District Health Board 

Private Bag 1921 

DUNEDIN, 9054 

Phone 03-4709154  Fax 03-4747623 

Please address correspondence to: 

CEO Office  

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx

